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Luminary lighting set for dusk on 
Sunday, December 12. Rain/wind 
date 12/19. Pick up supplies and 
drop off dues between 1 and 5 p.m. 
Sunday 12/12 at 4015 Windhurst Ct. 
 
The General Meeting on Saturday 
October 16th was fun! We now have 
a new contractor keeping the front 
entry clean, trimmed, and cut. 
Southern Land Care Unlimited, 
owned by DHOA resident Jackie 
Trube, took over in November. We 
also have 3 new volunteers 
distributing newsletters – welcome 
Yasin Muhaimin, Elton Thomas, and 
Jackie Trube to the elite group of 
DHOA members who leave 
newsletters in / on your mailbox.  
 
Streets and gutters: Residents are 
responsible for cleaning the gutters 
and street that adjoin their property. 
Roadside gutters must be kept clear 
at all times to allow for the free flow 
of rainwater. And, if a storm drain is 
on your property, it is your job to 
keep it clear as well. Anyone blowing 
leaves should blow them away from 
rain gutters and storm drains.  

Curbside recycling: We've found 
out more about what they can't use. 

You cannot recycle any kind of 
Styrofoam at curbside. No carry-out 
cups or containers, no packing 
peanuts or polystyrene ice chests.  

No light bulbs, mirrors, windows, 
broken glass, ceramics, or dishes.  

No waxed cardboard or foil-lined 
cartons – no juice boxes or ice 
cream cartons.  

No plastic bags or plastic film; the 
only plastics allowed are numbered 
containers that held non-toxic stuff.  

No plastic-coated or foil lined paper 
(such as fancy wrapping paper). 

You can recycle: plain paper, 
cardboard, paperboard, books, 
catalogs, magazines, aluminum 
cans, steel cans, numbered plastics, 
and clear glass of all colors. 
Questions? Call Waste Pro at 
770.777.1447. (To learn to recycle 
things that can't go in the curbside 
bins, check online at earth911.com.) 



Crime and Wildlife Watch: No 
crime reports, but coyotes and foxes 
have been spotted. Watch out for 
your pets – coyotes hunt in packs. 
 
Outdoor Burning: Don't be fined or 
ticketed. Read Gwinnett County's 
restrictions before you light!  
 

Newsletter Announcements: 
contact Patricia Yeargin at 
yeargin2000 AT yahoo.com, or call 
770.923.2823.  
 
Upcoming newsletter special: 
Preventing & dealing with lost pets. 
 
 

 

mailto:yeargin2000@yahoo.com

